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With GCSEs fast approaching, thoughts in the maths department are turning to revision and 

how best to prepare for exams.  Pupils often ask me what is the best way to revise for exams 

and my answer is always the same, it’s a case of just doing lots and lots of practise questions.  

The more questions you can do and have a go at in your revision, then the less surprises you 

can expect come exam day.  We have lots of opportunities for help here in the maths 

department so feel free to come along to clinic on a lunchtime.  There will be at least one 

teacher to give help every day.  Bring a past paper, ask for some exam questions, do some 

work from the textbook.  Remember, the more questions you do, the better.  Some of my 

personal favourites in terms of websites to use include, Maths Genie, Corbett maths and 

Physics and Maths Tutor has an abundance of pat papers on there.  Remember, the more 

questions you do the better.  Please, if you need any help, pop and see any member of the 

maths department and they can guide you on what to do to help with your revision. 
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